
  

 

 

You’re invited! 

The Career and Technical Education department at Hartland 

High School will be hosting a vocational and technical program 

open house on Wednesday, October 18th. 

This open house will allow students, parents, and members of 

the community the opportunity to explore several programs 

including: automotive, building trades, business, mechanical 

engineering, animation, architecture, nutrition, fashion & 

fabrics, housing & design, parenting, computer science, 

marketing, and business. 

You will be able to talk with instructors, explore the facility, see 

live demonstrations, view a classic car show, speak with college 

representatives, and explore career opportunities.     

The open house will run from 6:30 – 8 pm at the high school.  

Food will be provided.   

Hope to see you there! 


